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27 November 2017 

Consultation on Permits for the transfer of oils and waste liquids between a vessel and a road tanker. 

The Harbour Authority, in line with the requirements of the Port Marine Safety Code, are introducing a permit 
system to control the transfer of fuel, oils, oily waste, or sewage between a vessel and a road tanker within a 
harbour area as designated in General Direction 8 as published by the Jersey Harbour Authority. 

The draft document attached is for consultation with road tanker operators who want to provide such a service 
in Ports of Jersey Harbour areas. 

This permit system is purely to ensure that road tanker operations between tanker and vessel on Harbours 
estates are arranged, conducted and controlled in a safe and appropriate manner and that sufficient 
insurances are in place. Permits will be issued on an annual basis. The permit should not be confused with a 
license to trade or any other approval or system that must be adhered to with regards to the operation of 
road tankers. 

It is the Harbour Authorities plan to introduce the requirement for these permits in February 2018, depending 
on comments received.  

All comments are to be sent to the undersigned at the address above. 

This consultation ends on Friday 15th December 2017. 
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